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 12 September 2016 

 

Re: Freedom of Information Request 

 

Thank you for your email of 20th August 2016. You made the following requests for information:  

 

I would be most grateful if I could obtain statistics on the number of revocation of 
placement order proceedings that have been issued this year by Local Authorities and 
cases which have led to damages and declarations for a breach of a child's Human 
Rights.  

  

Please see below for our response.  

 

You do not specify the time period during which you are seeking the information we have 
provided data which relates to the period January 2016 – 31st August 2106. If you require data 
for longer periods then please do write again. 

 

Cafcass does not record the identity of the Applicant and therefore these are total figures for 
Revocation applications. Some of the applications may have been made by those other than 
local authorities. We have data for the number of applications which is set out below. 

 

 

 

Cafcass does not hold data relating to cases which have led to damages and 
declarations for a breach of a child’s human rights as these are cases in which we are 
not usually involved and we are therefore unable to answer this part of your request. 
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We hope that you feel your question has been answered effectively. If you are unhappy with 
the decisions made in relation to your request, you may ask for an internal review to be 
undertaken.  If you are dissatisfied with the way the internal review is handled or with the final 
decision made at that review about the information released, you are free to contact the 
Information Commissioner’s Office (https://ico.org.uk/): 

 

Post                    Fax 
Information Commissioner's Office     01625 524 510 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane,       Tel 

Wilmslow,         0303 123 1113 

Cheshire        E-mail 
SK9 5AF        casework@ico.org.uk 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Governance Team 

Cafcass 

Governance@cafcass.gsi.gov.uk 
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